
On February 3rd, 2025 we repaired a water  
main break on 2nd Ave East.  To complete the  
repair we turned off the water for a short time.   

As a result, there is a small chance that bacteria 
may have entered the water line. 

 
 

A boil water order has been issued for homes  
along 2nd Ave East from the shut off valve to the  

end of the line.  A copy of the order is available on 
our website.  Water should be boiled for one minute 

before being used for consumption. 
 

We will test the water in the coming days  
and once it has tested as safe the boil water  

order will be lifted. 
 

We do not believe there is any contamination  
to the water line.  We did not open the main water 

line during the repair.  However, it is important that 
we take the time to do the testing and ensure  

there are no issues to keep everyone safe. 
 

Thank you for your understanding! 
 
 

If you have questions please call us at  
(204) 734-3344 


